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General	Acoustics	Moves
The	German	specialist	in	hydro-acoustics	has	found	a	new	home.	The	new	building	will
give	a	perfect	infrastructure	for	the	growth	of	the	company.

The	location	of	the	facility	is	close	to	the	mouth	of	the	Kiel-Canal	to	the	Kiel	Fjord	where	a
direct	access	to	the	water	is	available.	The	move	will	be	completed	to	the	mid	of	February
2007.	The	new	Address:	General	Acoustics	GmbH,	Am	Kiel-Kanal	1,	24106	Kiel,
Germany.
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